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9th January 2024

Ancient Egypt Workshop

Dear Parents/Carers,

In year 4, we have started a new topic about Ancient Egypt and as a part of this we have been able to book a WOW
experience day for the entire year group with One Day Creative. This will involve a facilitator coming into school to
carry out workshops for half a day with each class; this is in place of a school trip due to the rising cost of coaches.
The workshops will take place on Monday 15th and Tuesday 16th January 2024.

There is a small cost of £7.07 (£4.71 for those in receipt of free school meals) for this experience to be paid in the
usual way via ParentMail by Friday 19th January.

Please let us know if you have any query or concerns about this as we appreciate it is a tight turn around.

Your child will not need to bring anything different to school on these days and can come to school in their school
uniform. 

Let me know if you have any questions.

Kind Regards,
Miss Millington (Year 4 Lead)
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